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Dearne North Alliance 

27th January 2015 

10am 

Goldthorpe Library 

 

1. Present: 

Cllr Worton (chair), Charlotte Williams, Cllr Gardiner, Sandra Pennington, Andrew 

Hainey, Pauline Phillips, David Perry, Tina Smith, Marie Sinclair (observer) 

 

2. Apologies: 

Derek Branham 

 

3. Notes of previous meeting / matters arising 

 

• The meeting was informed that enforcement officers were now in operation 

and able to ticket illegal parking as well as littering offences. 

 

• The meeting was informed that chippings from road works were allocated 

when repairs to highways were carried out locally. The Gosling Gate area will 

be allocated when the next maintenance project is carried out in the Dearne 

Area and is work in progress. 

 

 

4. Funding Applications 

Allotment application – agreed 

Hill School application / Food & Oral hygiene  – agreed – future applications will 

need to be scrutinised more closely in particular applications from academy’s.   

5. Treasure’s update 

N/A 

6. A.O.B 

Selection of officials 
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Chair – Cllr Gardiner nominated Cllr Worton – seconded by Charlotte Williams 

agreed unanimously 

Vice Chair – Pauline Phillips nominated Andrew Hainey – seconded by Charlotte 

Williams agreed unanimously 

Treasurer - Cllr Worton nominated Teresa Sim – seconded by Pauline Phillips 

agreed unanimously 

Secretary – Pauline Phillips nominated Derek Branham - seconded by Andrew 

Hainey agreed unanimously 

Self-Assessment Forms 

The group completed the self-assessment forms were completed, these will be 

collated and any issues will be used to develop the alliance further 

The meeting was informed that the Devolved Ward Budget will be cut by 50percent 

in the next financial year, with no Devolved Ward Budget in future years. 

 

Time & Date of next meeting -  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 


